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July 2019

Dear Williams Elementary Families,

| hope you all are enjoying the summer months. Just a reminder we will continue in the 2019 — 2020
school year with implementing a dress code/uniform policy here at Williams. We have expanded

the color options on the bottoms to “any solid color bottoms” with no embellishments, rips, holes, or frays.
We are committed to stronger enforcement and higher expectation in the coming year.

Williams Elementary School Dress Code Policy 2019 — 2020

e PLAIN, SOLID COLOR Polo style shirts, long-sleeve or short, in ANY ONE COLOR.

e Shirts should be one color only, and free from any stripes or designs. One small, quarter-
sized logo is acceptable.

e School spirit shirts (Williams Elementary T-shirts). Can be worn and may be purchased in
the front office or through school groups or grade levels.

e PLAIN,SOLID COLOR shorts, pants, skirts, skorts, or dresses. All items should be free
from holes, embellishments, cuts, and frays. Length should be mid-thigh and/or LONGER
than when arm extended down the middle finger hits the thigh. NO LEGGINGS.

e Belts must be worn for any pants, shorts, skirts not fitted at the waist. Undergarments
should not be seen at any time.

Students are expected to follow the above dress code EVERYDAY. This includes picture day.

There will be a few days throughout the year designated school-wide dress up days and parents will be
notified of those days well in advance.

Violation of the school’s dress code policy is a violation of the Alachua County Schools Code of Student
Conduct. Repeat and/or continued violation of the policy may result in progressive discipline.

We are committed to providing the BEST environment possible to foster student success. We believe
that the implementation of this dress code policy supports that goal. We thank you in advance for your
support of the policy and expectations.

Sincerely,

Anyana Stokes

Principal



